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Hays, Kansas 67601 

Mr. Vic Doubrava 
Dorrance, KS 67634 

Dear Vic: 

May 16, 1979 

As the Ft. Hays State school year 
comes to a close, I reflect on the nice things 
that have happened this year. Number One on 
my list has been the restoration of the Stone 
Schoolhouse . 

This note, then, is to say THANK YOU for 
your help. Your energies will be forever 
appreciated by me and indirectly by thousands 
of kids and people who will see the structure 
and reflect on the project. 

I am sure you can take pride in being 
a part of history. 

ARM/sl 

Sincerely yours, 

~ 
Allan R. Miller 
Associate Professor of 

Education 
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